Welcome back to school! We are thrilled to be our school’s Box Tops for Education™ Coordinators.

Clipping Box Tops is an easy way to help earn cash for Thomas. Each one is worth 10¢ for our school! Just
look for the pink Box Tops on hundreds of products. All you have to do is clip them and send them to school.

Our fall collection drive will happen October 17-21. Students can turn in clipped Box Tops to their
homeroom teachers any day during that week. This school year, our goal is to earn $500.00 or more.

For more information on Box Tops, including a list of participating products, visit BTFE.com. Be sure to sign
up as a member (It’'s free!) so you can check out our school’s earnings details and get access to coupons

and bonus offers. Also you can earn even more Box Tops for Thomas by downloading the Box Tops APP.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. We're here to help make our school’'s Box
Tops for Education™ program a huge success this year.

Be sure to check out the Thomas Parents Facebook page for more collection reminders and tips.
Thanks for your help!

Kim Borland Leeann Fischer
kimboco1@earthlink.net leeannfischer@gmail.com



mailto:leeannfischer@gmail.com

